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University of Limerick
Maths Learning Centre (MLC)
Maths Learning Centre | University of Limerick (ul.ie)

Head Start Maths
Purpose designed online maths course for mature University of Limerick students seeking to refresh or improve their mathematical skills prior to beginning their studies at UL. This course is suitable for students who will be studying Business, Arts, Sciences, etc.

Registration Deadline: Wednesday August 7th at 5p.m.
Week 1: Level 1 – August 12th to 16th
Week 2: Level 2 – August 19th to 23rd  

To register:
Email MLC@ul.ie before 5p.m. on Wednesday August 7th with the following details:
· Name*
· Course of Study

This online course is Free of Charge for incoming mature students.

Further details on the online course are below.


Summary of the Head-Start Course
Level 1
· Recommended for mature students who have not studied maths in school or formally for a long time.
· Revision of maths fundamentals that you will need to aid you in your degree programme.
Level 2
· Recommended for mature students who will study engineering, applied physics, mathematics, science or technology based degree programmes.
· Builds upon Level 1 and covers some of the more advanced maths that may be required for the above degree programmes.
· Students with a good base in maths fundamentals may find Level 2 sufficient for their upcoming undergraduate studies.

Further information on the online platform and course structure will be emailed to all students who register for the course after the closing date of August 7th.
You are welcome to engage with both Level 1 and Level 2 on our online platform. All participants will be added to our online Head-Start Maths platform using the email address that participants use to register where both levels will be available. 
If you are going doing the Mature Student Access Certificate in the coming year, then participating in the head start maths course is not advised unless you are also entering the Maths for STEM certificate. If you are entering the Maths for STEM certificate then you should register for the head start maths course.
If you have any further questions, please email MLC@ul.ie
*The MLC retains the information provided by you for a period of no longer than 36 months. We are only accepting applications through email.
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